Policy paper: Oxford Flood Alleviation
Scheme: latest news

Updated: We have submitted the planning application for this scheme and it’s
now available on the Oxfordshire County Council planning portal.

The Oxford Flood Alleviation Scheme aims to reduce flood risk to all homes
and businesses in Oxford currently at risk of flooding from the River Thames.
The Environment Agency submitted the planning application for the scheme to
Oxfordshire County Council in March 2018. You can see
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